
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

         17th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Girls Football – Afterschool club 
 
We will be entering a girls football team into the Gedling Primary School Football Association 
League this year and would like to encourage girls in years 5 and 6 who may be interested, to 
attend football training on Thursday afternoons after school from Thursday 23rd September 
until October half term. Training will run between 3.20pm and 4.30pm and will take place on 
the school MUGA (artificial grass) on Digby Avenue.  
 
Children will need to bring football trainers (or football boots with moulded studs) and shin 
pads if possible. 
 
If your child is interested then please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible. 
Places will be allocated and you will be notified as to whether your child has been successful 
or not in securing a place. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr M Leake and Miss T Grieve           
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Football Training: 
 
 
My child:  ……………………………………………………….      in class:  ……………. 
 
is interested in attending football training sessions on Thursday afternoons between 
3.30pm - 4.30pm commencing Thursday 23rd September 2019. 
 
She will be collected at 4.30pm by:   ……………………………………………….... 
 
 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………… Date:  ………………………. 


